Customer service Dept

“golden wounder”

PO Box 10 

Market Harbought 

Leics, LE16 9BG   

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO.  L1048 
To:  customer service Dept          

Dated: 25th march 1999
Dear sir/manager,
A few evenings ago, I went to use a photocopier at a convenience store and while I was there, the shopkeeper informed me that ‘Golden Wonder’ cheese and onion crisps are now suitable for vegetarians, as the cheese flavour no longer contains animal rennet. Is he correct in this assertion? Is the rennet an enzyme which is obtained from a living law or a small one? I would be grateful to receive the latest dietary information. I am a Muslim and in touch with the Islam community. I will be able to publicise the details you provide me with. When you provided me with information last time (9/6/97), Roast Turkey and Stuffing flavour was suitable for vegetarians and is this still true. Actually, Muslims are allowed to consume dairy products which are not derived from an animal after it has been slaughtered, so we are not vegans.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr Umar Azam 
